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From: - Monika.Tobler@HydroOne.com

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 12:32 PM

To: Roxanne St. Germain

Subject: Hydro One Forestry work.

Attachments: Herridge Lake Ds F1 Citrix Sars.pdf; HerridgeF 1F2NotificationTemagami.docx; Herridge Lake Ds
F2 Citrix Sars.pdf

Hello,

As discussed, please see attached notification letter outlining the work to be done. | have included the Species at Risk Maps as
they outline where the work is in the townships.

| ask that you please reply back to ensure you have received this notice.
Feel free to circulate as required.

Thank you.

Monika Tobler

Area Forestry Technician

New Liskeard/Kirkland Lake
1-705-648-0603
monika.tobler@hydroone.com

This email and any attached files are privileged and may contain confidential information intended only for the person
or persons named above. Any other distribution, reproduction, copying, disclosure, or other dissemination is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete the
transmission received by you. This statement applies to the initial email as well as any and all copies (replies and/or
forwards) of the initial email
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Hydro One Networks Inc.
Forestry Services

hydr

www.HydroOne.com

Summer 2018
Dear Resident:

Re: Vegetation Maintenance Program in the following townships:
Strathcona, Briggs, Law, Askin, Olive, Sisk, Gladman, McLaren, Thistle, and Lyman.

I am writing to inform you that Hydro One is scheduled to complete vegetation maintenance on the
right-of-way in your community in 2018.

Hydro One performs routine maintenance to ensure the safety and reliability of our power lines. This
work is essential to prevent unnecessary service interruptions, allow easy and safe access for our
crews to perform emergency repairs on the power lines and to keep the right-of-way safe for public
use.

The work on the right-of-way in your community will include the removal of incompatible vegetation,
including brush (vegetation less than four inches in diameter) and dead, diseased or hazardous trees.
Vegetation that requires removal will be marked with orange paint/tape and the vegetation that
requires trimming will be marked with blue paint/tape. If trees are removed from your property, all
wood will be left on-site. In areas where there is a higher density of brush, mechanical equipment may
be used.

If you have any questions regarding the planned work, please contact Monika Tobler at 705.648.0603
or by email at monika.tobler@hydroone.com .

Thank you for your co-operation as we complete this important work.

Sincerely,

Monika Tobler

Area Forestry Technician/Arborist
Forestry Services

ROO

o

one



»

il

NaAuasau NoILYANISNOD s.m.mmm,m.wmg_mn._o:

3A¥3STH NOILVANISNOD LS04 ANId HOUF, dIHSNMOL YNV

1

S5990H

f y
D ¥

el

FAHISAY NOILVAYISNOD 1SAUO0H dANId ALIHM HLMOUD AT0 WYHHIA009

sa10adg oN
auIT au} Jo SIS 0S UIYNIAA palabuepul 1o pauajealy] sa10adg
7.4 s axen abpluiaH




